
Dear Ones,  

     I pray for the Lord’s most intimate and tender care within 

each of your hearts, lives and families.   I am aware that this 

past month has held trials for many of you.  Although I am not 

free to mention the specifics, may we join together in faith and 

love and cover one another in prayer.  If you have a special pray-

er need, please let me know. I am continually blessed and minis-

tered to by the Jesus in you, and I want to be there for you.    

     This month’s newsletter entitled “lower the bucket” is a 

simple way of looking at how we can walk as vessels of Christ’s 

Life.  I hope you enjoy it.   

      As you may have already noticed from my past newsletter, 

two mission trips to Ireland are coming up in May and June.  

Both of these trips will be packed with Jesus-filled gatherings 

with the Irish.   I believe both of these upcoming mission trips 

are important to the Lord’s heart and work in Ireland.  The 

needs for two trips in a row are heavier than usual, and so your 

prayers are appreciated.  I am so looking forward to walking on 

Irish soil and seeing the dear saints there face to face!!!  

Hallelujah!   
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